
Class 2: Year 2 and Year 3 Cycle A  

Character 

Curriculum 

Let Your Light 

Shine – New 

beginnings 

Joy – Harvest 

Festival 

Excellence – Men’s 

football World Cup 

Courage – 

Remembrance and 

Anti-Bullying 

 

Justice – 

LGBT+ History 

Month 

Love – 

Children’s 

Mental Health 

Week 

 

Perseverance – 

World Book Day, 

International 

Women’s Day, 

Ramadan 

Forgiveness - 

Easter 

Service – Mental 

Health 

Awareness week 

and Healthy 

Eating Week 

 

Integrity – 

Preparing for the 

future 

Let your Light Shine 

and Excellence – 

Celebrating 

successes 

Whole School 

I Wonder… 

I wonder …what 

we can learn 

from digging up 

the past 

I wonder …what the 

world can teach us 

I wonder… 

which events 

shaped history 

I wonder …what 

makes us human 

I wonder…how we 

can look after 

our planet  

I wonder …what has 

happened on our 

doorstep 

Core text 
How to Wash a 

Woolly Mammoth. 

Michelle Robinson 

and Kate Hindley.  

 

Collins First Atlas Man on the Moon 

– Simon Bartram;  

 

On our way home – 

Jill Murphy 

Storm Whale – 

Benji Davies 

 

George’s Marvellous 

Medicine – Roald Dahl 

 

Curious Curriculum 

theme 

History 

Surviving the 

Stone Age 

Geography 

Exploring the World 

History 

Up, up and away 

(Space – Landing 

on the moon) 

Geography 

Where we live 

 

Geography 

Coast to coast 

 

History 

Inventors – John Logie 

Baird 

Enquiry Question  
I wonder… how did 

tools change 

humanity?  

I wonder…how does 

Somalia compare to 

England? 

I wonder …could 

humans move to 

the moon? 

I wonder…why do we 

live where we do? 

I wonder …how can 

we look after the 

coast? 

I wonder … why is 

Hastings important? 

Resources from 

Curriculum Maestro 

 Let’s explore the world Moon Zoom Street detectives Coastline  



  

Writing 

Opportunities 

across the year   

Fiction:  Stories from a range of cultures  Stories with predictable and patterned language  Traditional fairy tales  

Stories about fantasy worlds  Stories with familiar settings  Traditional stories  Different stories by the same author  

Non –Fiction:  Labels, lists and captions  Recounts  Instructions  Explanations  Information texts   Non-chronological 

reports  

 Newspaper reports  

Poetry:  Using the senses   Poems on a theme   Patterns on the page   “Silly Stuff” 

Science  
Animals inc. Humans (Y2 and Y3 objectives) Uses of everyday 

materials (Y2 

objective)  

SRE  Plants (Y2 and Y3 objectives) 

RE 
Islam 
Who is Muslim 
and how do they 
live? (PART 1)  

Christianity 
Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians? 

Islam 
Who is Muslim 
and how do they 
live? (PART 2)  

Christianity 
Why does Easter 
matter to 
Christians? 

Thematic  
How should we 
care for others 
and the world, and 
why does it 
matter? 
(Christian) 

Thematic 
What makes some 
places sacred to 
believers?  
(Muslim) 

PE 
Multi skills 
invasion games 
(Yr2)  
Cricket 

Gym  
Football 

Dance 
Hockey  

Badminton  
Tag Rugby 

Athletics 
OAA 

Swimming 
Rounders 

Computing 
Technology 

safely and 

respectfully, 

keeping personal 

information 

private; identify 

where to go for 

help and support 

when they have 

concerns about 

create and debug 
simple programs  
 

use logical 
reasoning to 
predict the 
behaviour of 
simple programs  
 

use technology 
purposefully to 
create, organise, 
store, manipulate 
and retrieve digital 
content  
recognise common 
uses of 
information 
technology beyond 
school  

use search 
technologies 
effectively, 
appreciate how 
results are 
selected and 
ranked, and be 
discerning in 
evaluating digital 
content 

use technology 
purposefully to 
create, organise, 
store, manipulate and 
retrieve digital 
content  
 



content or 

contact on the 

internet or other 

online 

technologies. 

 

 

History  
changes in Britain 
from the Stone 
Age to the Iron 
Age 
 

 the lives of 

significant 

individuals in 

the past who 

have 

contributed to 

national and 

international 

achievements. 

  significant historical 

events, people and 

places in their own 

locality 

Geography  
 understand 

geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 
and physical geography 
of a small area of the 
United Kingdom, and of 
a small area in a 
contrasting non-
European country  
 
identify seasonal and 
daily weather patterns 
in the United Kingdom 
and the location of hot 
and cold areas of the 
world in relation to the 

 name, locate and 
identify 
characteristics of 
the four countries 
and capital cities of 
the United 
Kingdom and its 
surrounding seas  
 
use basic 
geographical 
vocabulary to refer 
to: key physical 
features, including: 
beach, cliff, coast, 
forest, hill, 
mountain, sea, 
ocean, river, soil, 

use basic 
geographical 
vocabulary to refer 
to: key physical 
features, 
including: beach, 
cliff, coast, forest, 
hill, mountain, sea, 
ocean, river, soil, 
valley, vegetation, 
season and 
weather  
 
key human 
features, 
including: city, 
town, village, 
factory, farm, 

 



Equator and the North 
and South Poles 
 
use world maps, 
atlases and globes to 
identify the United 
Kingdom and its 
countries, as well as 
the countries, 
continents and oceans 
studied at this key 
stage  
 
use simple compass 
directions (North, 
South, East and West) 
and locational and 
directional language 
[for example, near and 
far; left and right], to 
describe the location of 
features and routes on 
a map 

valley, vegetation, 
season and 
weather  
 
key human 
features, including: 
city, town, village, 
factory, farm, 
house, office, port, 
harbour and shop  
 
use aerial 
photographs and 
plan perspectives 
to recognise 
landmarks and 
basic human and 
physical features;  
 
devise a simple 
map; and use and 
construct basic 
symbols in a key  
 
use simple 
fieldwork and 
observational skills 
to study the 
geography of their 
school and its 
grounds and the 
surrounding 
environment 

house, office, port, 
harbour and shop  
 
use aerial 
photographs and 
plan perspectives 
 
name and locate 
the world’s seven 
continents and 
five oceans  
 



 
 

Art and Design 
Learn about an 

artist, craft 

maker, designer 
Drawing 

Painting 

  Learn about an 

artist, craft 

maker, designer 

describing the 

differences and 

similarities 

between different 

practices and 

disciplines, and 

making links to 

their own work. 

Drawing 

Painting 

Colour, line, shape, 

space 
 

Learn about an 

artist, craft 

maker, designer 

describing the 

differences and 

similarities 

between different 

practices and 

disciplines, and 

making links to 

their own work. 

Landscape 

sketching 

Form, shape, 

texture 

 

 

Design and 

Technology 

 use the basic principles 
of a healthy and varied 
diet to prepare dishes  

 

understand where 

food comes from 

(design, make , 

evaluate)  
build structures, 
exploring how 
they can be 
made stronger, 
stiffer and more 
stable  
 

  (design, make , 

evaluate)  
use research and 
develop design 
criteria to inform the 
design of innovative, 
functional, appealing 
products that are fit 
for purpose, aimed at 
particular individuals 
or groups  
select from and use a 
wider range of 



materials and 
components, 
including construction 
materials, textiles and 
ingredients, according 
to their functional 
properties and 
aesthetic qualities  
investigate and 
analyse a range of 
existing products  
evaluate their ideas 
and products against 
their own design 
criteria and consider 
the views of others to 
improve their work  
 
 
 
 

Music 
Using voices  

Listening 

 

Play tunes and untuned 

instruments  

Play tunes and 

untuned 

instruments 

Experiment 

with, create, 

select and 

combine sounds 

Using voices  

Listening 

Play tunes and 

untuned 

instruments 

Experiment with, 

create, select and 

combine sounds 

 

Using voices  

Listening 

Play tunes and 

untuned 

instruments 

Experiment with, 

create, select and 

combine sounds 

 

Using voices  

Listening 

 

PSHE 
Family and 

relationships 

Health and wellbeing Economic 

wellbeing 

 Citizenship Citizenship 



SRE 
   Safety and the 

changing body 

  

MFL 
listen attentively 

to spoken 

language and 

show 

understanding 

by joining in and 

responding  

 

explore the 

patterns and 

sounds of 

language 

through songs 

and rhymes and 

link the spelling, 

sound and 

meaning of 

words 

listen attentively to 

spoken language and 

show understanding 

by joining in and 

responding  

 

explore the patterns 

and sounds of 

language through 

songs and rhymes 

and link the spelling, 

sound and meaning 

of words 

listen 

attentively to 

spoken 

language and 

show 

understanding 

by joining in 

and responding  

 

explore the 

patterns and 

sounds of 

language 

through songs 

and rhymes 

and link the 

spelling, sound 

and meaning of 

words 

engage in 

conversations; 

ask and answer 

questions; 

express opinions 

and respond to 

those of others; 

seek clarification 

and help 

engage in 
conversations; ask 
and answer 
questions; express 
opinions and 
respond to those 
of others; seek 
clarification and 
help 

engage in 

conversations; ask 

and answer 

questions; express 

opinions and 

respond to those of 

others; seek 

clarification and 

help 

 


